
 

Business Managers Report for October 2025 
 

Members available for work: Plumbers-13, Fitters-6, Apprentices-21, HVAC-0                                        

Members Traveled Out- 28   

      The month of September we had 56 dispatched out, we currently have open calls for HVAC 

techs, Chiller Mechanics & Tig welders. Aecon & H&R have been picking up for the Toyota project. 

Brandt has been picking up for the fab shop, and DSI has picked up for the UHS project. 

      Call outs are expected to be picking up going into the 4th quarter of this year according to the 

projections that the contractors have shared with us, please be sure that your plumbing licenses and 

certs are up to date.  

      We will be having an industry board meeting on October 22nd with the contractors, the topic of 

absenteeism will be discussed, please be sure we communicate out on the job sites that unexcused 

absences are not acceptable.  

      I will be attending the 2025 Local union officer seminar and UA-MCAA Labor Relations 

Conference in Nevada October 7th-9th. I will bring back a report to share with our members. 

  There is a new feature added to the website, you are now available to sign up for med gas & 

plumbing continuing Ed. on the  www.local142 website, you can still call the training department as 

well to sign up for continuing ed.    

 

 Fraternally,  

Trino Baltazar 
 Business Manager 

http://www.local142/

